Family news

Congratulations to Dimikatso and
her husband, Ronny on the birth of
their baby boy. Little Baby Mashao
was borned on 23 December 2013.

Mbali Ford also started her

J school career at Laerskool
© Mooifontein. Good luk for the
(\ - next 12 years, Mbali!
Congratulations to
Well done to Anli Recker (Maré) who Ryan de Sousa for receiving the
did exceptionally well again at varsity _ |‘_93"”5f O_f the year trophy in
this year, coming top of her class. Anli Hospitality Studies 2013 as well as a
finished her BAFine Arts degree. academic award.

Ryan is now in Grade 10 at Pro Arte

Congrats to Tara Swart, who received the
following awards: Highest Academic
Achievement for Hospitality Studies,
Economic Management Sciences and
Tourism for 2013. Tara received 4
distinctions in matric and awaits results on
two of her other subjects that is in the
process of being remarked. She also won a
R120 000 scholarship from Legend Lodges
and will be studying Hotel Management this
year.

Congratulations to Tebogo and
Sentle with
their engagement on the 14
February 201¢4.

Tshilidzi was also blessed with a
daughter late last year.

News from abroad

Hester is doing well in Canada, getting great results and
enjoying the snow.
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It appears WRP is venturing north of the Limpopo in
2014 with the WDM section been awarded a project
in Zambia, and the WR section picking up work in the
Save catchment (Zimbabwe and Mocambique). Well
done to those who assisted in pulling in these new
jobs.

Spotlight on

Sarlet Barnard

Where and when were you born? Brits, NorthWest—12 October1g87
Colgate or Aquafresh? Aquafresh

Favourite musicband? TheCorrs

Rugbyteam? BlueBulls

Have you everbeen overseas? No

Doyou parallel park or drive round the block? Parallel

How many languages canyou speak? Two

Whatradio stationis your carseton? Impactio3

What was the lastbook you read? The Heavenly Man

How many siblings do you have?




A group of 25 hikers undertook a four-day, 85 km hike in the greater Cape Town area in November 2013.
The group that included environmentalists, scientists, celebrities, comedians, musicians, journalists and
representatives from many supporting companies and organisations, was taking part in the

Journey of Water walkthat literally traced the path of local water from source to tap. Zama took part in this
walk that was organised by the conservation group WWF-SA.

"We care” initiative

WRP is currently the lead consultant on the award
winning “Project Boloka Metsi”, which is being
implemented in the Sebokeng and Evaton area of
Emfuleni Municipality. The project aim is to save
water and ensure sustainable water supply in the
municipality. Unfortunately, Sebokeng and
Evaton are home to a large indigent population
and as part of the WRP “we care” initiative, the
water conservation warrior team and WRP
sponsored uniforms for 2 little grade one learners,
Mangaliso and Neo, entering grade 1 from poor
families in the community. WRP encourages a
culture of caring and actively participating to
positively change the lives of the people we come
into contact with.

Funnies!
I

Some people preferred to stay home and cool
down in the swimming pool during their
December holiday!!

Long Service Awards
I

Riana Swart, Caryn Seago and
Brad Astrup recieved their
10 years service awards.

The following people received their 5 year service
awards: Nsika Zondo
Absent: Tebogo Marumo, Tshilidzi Godzwana

Other Year end functions

I
It rained cats and dogs but nothing could stop the team
of the Project Boloka Metsi project for
having a year end function. Some of them even pitched
up with their gumboots on to avoid getting wet!
It took place at the Emfuleni Caravan Park on the
10th December 2013.






Goodbye to

Tshiamo,Prince and Lebogang we
wish you all the best in your new

endeavors.

TSHIAMO MPANE

MARCEL TERBLANCHE

JAMES RAKGOTHO
PROGRAMMER

STEVEN THERON

PHELELANI NGCAMU
STUDENT TECHNICIAN ~ STUDENT TECHNICIAN  STUDENT TECHNICIAN

MPHO MASHEGO

LINDOKUHLE NCANE CYRIL MALULEKA
STUDENT TECHNICIAN ~ STUDENT TECHNICIAN STUDENT TECHNICIAN

Our Deepest Condolences

Manie‘s mother in law passed away recently.Our thoughts and prayers are
with Manie, Gerda and the rest of the family.

Our thoughts are also with both Cantelle and Mathilda’s and her families.

Mathilda“s grandchild passed away unexpectedly on the 5th of February 2014
Chantelle’s grandma also passed away on 21 February 2014,.

L
We pray their souls rest in peace and their families find comfort at this very sad time.

"Even when walking through the dark valley of death [ will not be afraid, for You are close beside me, guarding,
guiding all the way." Psalm 23:4
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